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Elliott TCB:

You had comments about the labels on the modules shown in the external host system photographs as
used to show the separation distance between the modules' antennas.  These labels showed the FCC

ID for the module manufacturer rather than the ID associated with Juniper Systems. Juniper Systems
have confirmed that they will correctly label the modules as detailed below.

The modules are currently obtained from the module manufacturer with the module manufacturer's own
label on them. These modules are then labeled by Juniper Systems with the correct information prior to
the TK6000 being sold to the end user.   The modules shown in the photographs and used for testing
had not been re-labelled, therefore they show the original FCC ID and manufacturer.

In the future, the manufacturer will print a label with the Juniper Systems FCC ID to avoid Juniper
Systems having to re-label the modules prior to installing them into their host systems.

I hope this addresses your concerns about module labeling.

Regards,

Mark

Mark Briggs
Staff Engineer
Elliott Labs - An NTS Company
684 W. Maude Ave
Sunnyvale, CA 94085

Office �:  408 245 7800


